
Approval Letter for Continuation of Management Interlock 
 
 
Letterhead 
 
Date 
 
Name of Representative 
Name of Institution 
Street Address 
City, State, Zip Code 
 
Re:  Application Description, CAIS Control Number       
 
Dear Mr./Mrs. (Name): 
 
The Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (OCC) has reviewed and evaluated 
the application submitted on behalf of (name of national bank) (bank) to 
continue a management official interlock under an exception to the Depository 
Institution Management Interlocks Act, 12 USC 3201-3208. The management 
interlock involves (name of person), who currently serves as the (position) of (name  
and location of depository organization) and as a (position) of the bank.  Based 
upon the representations contained in your application, the OCC has determined 
that the bank has demonstrated adequately that continuation of the proposed 
interlock will not result in a monopoly or substantial lessening of competition, or 
place the bank in an unsafe or unsound situation. 
 
Therefore, based upon a thorough review of all information available, including 
representations and commitments made in the application, this letter is issued to 
convey our approval of the continuance of the proposed management official 
interlock for a three-year period.  The OCC may grant an extension of this time 
period upon the applicant’s request. 
 
Should you have any questions about this approval, please contact (name and title) 
at (telephone number). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
-Signature- 
Name and Title 
 
Enclosure:  Survey 
 
cc: Portfolio Manager 

Official File 
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